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To whom it may concern, 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982 (OIA) REQUEST – CHRISTCHURCH INTERNATIONAL 

AIRPORT LIMITED (CIAL) 

1. We write further to our email of 31 March 2023 acknowledging receipt of your OIA request of 24 

March 2023 seeking the following information (if held by CIAL) in relation to VHF frequencies. 

2. We have answered your request in this letter and for completeness we set out your request as 

follows: 

I’m wondering if you could provide all VHF frequencies both RT and TX using in canterbury 
along with CTC tones so I can update our scanner database. 
 

3. CIAL has set out below the requested information where it is able to. However, you will note 

within this letter that it is occasionally unable to release requested information if it would 

prejudice or disadvantage CIAL’s security activities.  

4. CIAL confirms that while it does hold this information you require, it is not obligated at this stage 

(without further information) to provide this to you, given there are clear security implications.  

5. Please note, the radio licensing information is publicly available at: 

https://rrf.rsm.govt.nz/ui/search/licence which may assist with your enquiry.  

6. We trust we have answered your initial request for information.  If you require any further 

information or we have in some way misinterpreted your requests, please let us know. 

7. We remind you of your right by way of complaint under section 28(3) of OIA to an Ombudsmen, 

to seek an investigation and review of any matter contained in this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely  

CIAL LEGAL TEAM 

Email: legal@cial.co.nz  
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